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UPCOMING: 

School Council 
Meeting  

Wed., May 3rd, 6 pm 
 

Track & Field day 
at Rainham  

Wednesday, May 17th  
 

(Thursday, May 18th  
is the rain date) 

 

 
 
 
 

Education Week is May 1st thru May 5th  

Rainham Central School has many events planned for this week 

as you will see on our calendar. Classes will be doing special 

events in order to celebrate this week in Education across the 

Grand Erie District School Board.  

Our annual Volunteer Tea will be on Thursday, May 4th from 8 

am until 9:30 am.  Please feel free to drop by for a treat made 

by our students to thank you for helping out in our classrooms, 

on class trips, and the many other things you do to help us at 

Rainham.   

 

GRADE 3 & 6 EQAO TESTING 

All grade 3 and 6 students will be participating in the EQAO testing 

from Thursday, May 25th to Friday, June 2nd. The students will be 

completing practice sessions prior to this date to prepare for the testing.  

Scholastic Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving on Tuesday, May 

2nd for students to visit to preview the books that will be 

available to buy.  The Book Fair will be open at nutrition 

breaks for purchases May 3rd, 4th and 5th. 

 Track & Field for students in Grade 3 through Grade 8 is on 

Wednesday, May 17th.  Forms have been sent home with information 

and times of the various events and groups your child will be in.  

Lunch booth forms have been sent home to order items available that 

day.  The School Council will be running a food booth and would 

appreciate any help you can give that day.  Please be sure to send in 

your forms and money as soon as possible.  These items are not 

available at schoolcashonline.  Please come out and support your 

students as they compete in order to attend Supermeet on June 7th at 

Hagersville Secondary School. 

 


